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19 April 2023 

  

Dear Parents and Parent Liaisons,  

 

 

RE: Year 8 and 9 Interschool Sport – Term 2   

 

 

I am writing to let you know that the Year 8 and 9 Interschool Sport Program, which runs on Thursdays 

during sport time, will continue throughout the term. This program is compulsory for all students, and we 

do need your child's participation to make it successful.  

  

We encourage all students to participate to the best of their ability, and to ensure that they have the 

correct uniform and footwear for sport. This will help them to fully engage in the activities and enjoy the 

benefits of the program.  

  

Throughout the term, students will be at various venues for the program. Please refer to the fixture for 

information on these venues. Please be aware that these venues do change on a regular basis. We strongly 

advise students to check their emails each week to find out where they will be going.  

  

Good sportsmanship is an essential part of this program. We expect all students to show respect and fair 

play towards their fellow participants, as well as to the officials and coaches involved in the program.  

  

Finally, we would like to remind you that students are expected to participate in the program and to put in 

effort. This is an important part of their overall education, and we believe that it will help them to develop 

key skills and qualities that will be useful throughout their lives.  

  

Thank you for your support and please contact Ms. Rahme via email at or@ags.vic.edu.au if you have any 

queries regarding the program.  

  

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

  

  

  

  

Olivia Rahme   

Head of PE, Sport, and Health P-12  
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